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I want my comments to be included and become a part of public record, with the many others.   In
particular Shawn Smith, I agree with all of his points made.

I am 68 years old and have been a Colorado voter and citizen my entire life as have my siblings, children,
grandchildren and great grandchildren.

Speaking for myself and my family, we do NOT trust the Secretary of State, election officials nor do we
feel that we are even close to "Gold Standard" here in Colorado with the rules you are proposing.

At the very least, we are requesting a full forensic audit be allowed. When my husband and I went to vote,
the system went down for me but not my husband sitting next to me.  I was told I could do the paper copy
and a black marker would be fine to use which we know is not correct.

I truly wish that I could believe that the thousands of messages being heard would actually be listened to
and considered. Unfortunately, I have ABSOLUTELY NO faith that they will, especially given the recent
comments that canned response letters are really only all that is only sent.

As typical, the Colorado Secretary of State will move forward with whatever they desire and we will
pushed aside as just a nuisance. 
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